
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

The Regular Meeting of the City Council of the 
City of Arroyo Grande scheduled for Tuesday, 
July 12, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. has been 
canceled. The next Regular Meeting will be held 
on Tuesday, July 26, 2022. 

/s/Jessica Matson, City Clerk 

Posted on July 8, 2022 
- City Hall, 300 E. Branch Street, Arroyo Grande
- City website


